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I would like to thank all the commissioners and leagues for a great year of lacrosse this 

year, it was great to see some games this year, I would like to thank Heather Davis for her hard 

in the TOJLL as she has stepped down as commissioner. It was a very busy year for hearings and 

appeals this year, I would like to thank everyone who helped in the many hearings, I hope next 

year there is not as many. We will need to work with officials to make sure games are not 

cancelled due to a lack of officials. We will need to come up a process with commissioners and 

officials if games need to be cancelled. 

  

 Congratulations to the JR A Adanac’s for winning the Minto Cup and to the Ladner 

Pioneers for winning the Presidents Cup. As the Mann Cup is about to start, all the best to the 

Shamrocks,  

  

 I want to thank the members of the Senior Directorate for all their hard work and commitment 

and Terry and everyone who helped at the different Provincials this year. A big thanks goes to 

the BCLA staff for keeping us posted and help myself and all the teams. I hope to see everyone 

at a lacrosse game next year.  

 

Dave Wilkie 

Chair Senior Directorate 

 


